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From: Don McClure [maiito:dmcclure@cinci.rr.com] 
Sent: Sunday, May 08, 2016 7:18 PIVI 
To: Puco ContactOPSB<contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Cc: 'Kathy McClure' <kathyfmcclure@cinci.rr.com> 
Subject: Proposed gas transmission line in Blue Ash case #16-253-GA-BTX 

Ohio Power Sitting Board, 

Duke Energy's proposed 30 inch natural gas transmission line through a residential area of Blue Ash, 
Ohio is far too dangerous and a hazard to the environment. The proposed transmission line would 
literally be in the backyardsof dozens of residents who live on Bluewing Terrace. You can be sure that 
none of the people who work for Duke Energy would want a gas line like this in their backyards. I would 
urge the members of the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this proposed transmission route and force 
Duke to look for an alternate route that does not pose a risk to homeowner's safety or the destruction 
of the environment. 

Sincerely, 
Don and Kathy McClure 
3761 Failentree Lane 
Blue Ash, Ohio 
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